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Hamre Jaime

From: Pamela Green <pamgreen11@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2018 8:59 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Support HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, 
 
I am writing in support of HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other 
scenic waterways in Oregon. 
 
Thank you, 
Pam Clark 
969 Fish Hatchery Rd 
Grants Pass, OR 97527 


